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BBS Pre-Transition Day Programme        

  

Dear Soon-to-be Year 7 BBS Students,  

We would like to invite you to three after school sessions before our transition days in July to 

introduce you to our school and to give you the opportunity to meet your tutors and your 

fellow pupils. You are welcome to join all three sessions, two sessions, one session or none 

depending on your availability.  

After School Sessions are as follows:   

• Monday 20th May – Meet your Tutors/Tutor Group  

We would like to invite ONE parent/carer for an informal meet and greet this evening 

with complimentary refreshments at 4.10pm in the New Hall where they can meet the 

year 7 team as well as other parents who join the session. Please note, parents will be 

asked to wait outside to be invited in for this event at 4.10pm.  

(Half term – 25th May – 2nd June)  

• Monday 10th June – Science & Craft Session  

 

• Monday 24th June – Rounders *Primary PE Kit required. Drink and sweet treat provided.  
 

Please arrive wearing your primary school’s PE Kit, or suitable sportswear to be able to 

participate, and your parents will be able to collect you from the Sports Hall car park.  

The sessions will start at 4pm, please arrive anytime from 3.45pm and go to the New Hall 

entrance (not Sports Hall) to the side of reception (there will be a member of staff there 

directing you). The sessions will end at 5pm and you can be collected from the New Hall*, 

where you arrived (*Sports Hall on Monday 24th June).  

PLEASE NOTE: your child must be dropped off and collected by a trusted adult. Should your 

child require alternative arrangements, please mention this when completing the following 

online form >> https://forms.office.com/e/ucME2GqdwE.  

Please bring the letter you received like this that states your tutor group with you on arrival 

either electronically or via hard copy should you wish to print it out. The colours have been 

allocated for organisation purposes and will only be used up until our transition days.  

Our year 7 team will also be coming to your school in the upcoming weeks, and we look 

forward to meeting you and telling you more about your new school.  

If you have any further queries, please contact the Year 7 team -  year7.bbs@taw.org.uk.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Burton Borough!  

Kind Regards, 

Burton Borough School  

Transition Days  

Monday 1st July & 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
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